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COVID-19 UNWIND:  Nevada Medicaid COVID-19 Public Health 
Emergency Operational Unwinding Plan Has Been Updated 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has posted the Nevada Medicaid COVID-19 Public 
Health Emergency Operational Unwinding Plan on the DHCFP Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) website:  
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/covid19/.  The Unwinding Plan and Appendix B have been updated and the revised 
versions have been posted on the COVID-19 website.  The Revision Control table on Page 4 of the Unwinding 
Plan lists the updates and the page numbers on which the updates can be found. 

The Unwinding Plan documents the activities necessary to unwind the system, programs, policies and process 
changes that were implemented in response to COVID-19.  The Unwinding Plan serves as a reference document 
for stakeholders interested in Nevada’s plan to return to normal Medicaid operations.  
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